Schuler, Kelly (NHTSA)

From: Roberson, Mike [mroberson@Carlisle.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 4:09 PM
To: Schuler, Kelly (NHTSA)

Cc: Burritt, Carol

Subject: RE: follow up on recall 10T-019

Kelly

This follows our discussion regarding the Carlisle Engineered Transportation Solutions, Inc
(CETS) recall number 10T-019. As we discussed, CETS does not intend to issue an owner letter.
This particular recall involves only one commercial customer who has been previously notified
and is working with CETS to address the non-conforming tires which are the subject of this
recall.

Under separate cover we will be sending you the 1* Quarterly Report. As you will note, while
only 23 tires of the total population of 202 have been scrapped thus far, all indications are that
the vast majority of the non-conforming tires have been identified and will be addressed
shortly.

Thank you for your continued assistance and consideration. If you have any questions or need
any additional information, please do not hesitate to give me a call or an e-mail.

Regards,
Mike Roberson
Vice President and Assistant General Counsel

From: Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov [mailto:Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 2010 2:12 PM

To: Roberson, Mike

Subject: follow up on recall 10T-019

Hi Robert.

I’'m following up on some recalls. Has Carlisle determined a notification schedule yet? We have not seen a draft owner
letter.

Please get back to me as soon as possible.
Thank you.

Kelly Schuler



